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Supporting our neighbors in need  Supporting our neighbors in need  
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ASSEMBLYWOMAN

Gina L. Sillitti

  44 South Bayles Ave., Suite 200
       Port Washington, NY 11050

  516-482-6966  
  SillittiG@nyassembly.gov 

Please donate to our food and toy  
drives to make the holiday season a  

little brighter for Long Island families!
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ASSEMBLYWOMAN

Gina L. Sillitti

Toy Drive
Assemblywoman Sillitti has partnered 

with the Sid Jacobson JCC to host a 
toy drive to spread joy to our neighbors 
in need. You can make a difference by 

donating new, unwrapped toys.

Assemblywoman Sillitti is working with local  
partners to host her annual food and toy drives  

to support Long Island families this holiday season.

JOIN

in supporting our neighbors in need  
by donating to her local Food and Toy Drives

Sid Jacobson JCC
Sunday, December 15th | 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

300 Forest Drive, Greenvale

St. Aloysius Interfaith
 Food Pantry  

Monday, December 16th

 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
592 Middle Neck Road, Great Neck

Donations Requested: Cooking oil, Rice (2 Ib Bags), Cereal, Pancake 
Mix and Syrup, Mac and Cheese, Peanut Butter, Jelly, Chicken Noodle Soup, 

Canned Fruit, Ketchup, Mayonnaise, Tuna,  Black and Red Beans, and Snacks

Please be mindful of expiration dates of donated goods. Please be mindful of expiration dates of donated goods. Please visit nyassembly.gov/Sillitti for a comprehensive list of items you can donate.Please visit nyassembly.gov/Sillitti for a comprehensive list of items you can donate.

Our Lady  
of Fatima  

Wednesday, December 18th

 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
10 Cottonwood Rd, Port Washington

I wanted to take a moment to express my 
absolute gratitude for allowing me the 

privilege to serve these last four years. 
Although I’m disappointed that my time 

in office ends with the New Year, I am 
honored to have met and collaborated 

with so many of you over the years. 

Thank 
You 

We’ve accomplished a lot for Long Island 
by working together. I look forward to 

seeing you around the community as we 
each do our part to make it better. 

Please visit  
nyassembly.com/ginasillitti  
to read my full statement.


